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AFTER two packed meetings concerning the future of Edgemont Village, a third community workshop

has been scheduled for Monday from six to nine p.m. at Highlands United Church.

District of North Vancouver's planning staff are currently reviewing the design guidelines for the

shopping district.

The area stretches from Ridgewood Drive to West Queens Road, bordered by Newmarket Drive to the

west and Woodbine Drive to the east.

The purpose of the workshops is to ensure future development meshes with the neighbourhood's

character, as well as to establish a plan regarding housing and transportation.

Comprised of citizens and stakeholders, the Edgemont Village Planning Working Group is also

scheduled to be formed to assist the district's planning department.

Interested attendees are asked to email identity@dnv.org to register.

jshepherd@nsnews.com
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